From: I

To: IPCN Fnquiries Mailbox
Subject: United Wambo Open Cut Project
Date: Thursday, 8 August 2019 5:00:43 PM

From: I
Sent: Monday, August 5, 2019 6:26 PM

To: ipcn@ipcn.nsw.gov.au
Subject: Rix's Creek Mine Expansion
Dear Ms O’Kane,

Although this project should not be approved, I do support the proposed condition to
develop an Export Management Plan to manage Scope 3 emissions.

The applicant must be made implement this plan before mining commences and it must
continue for the life of the project.

Yours sincerely

Janet Fenwick





